November 8, 2023

Chairman Gary Flock called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. All board members were present and 1 resident.

The minutes from the October meeting were read. There was a motion by Bob Brown and a second by Nick
Butzler to approve the minutes with corrections noted. The motion carried 3-0.

The financial report was given. There was a motion by Nick and a second by Bob to approve the financial
report and pay the bills for the month. The motion carried 3-0.

Continued discussion was held regarding what to spend the remaining ARPA funds on. Fencing at the
recycling center was discussed again and with time remaining to allocate the funds, no decision was made at
this time.

Site permits were reviewed. A motion was made by Bob and seconded by Nick to approve a driveway permit
and site permit for a small house for Nathan Wang. A motion was made by Nick and a second by Bob for a
driveway permit and site permit for a shed for Gary Mathison. Both motions carried 3-0.

A WTA Unit Meeting will be held on November 16, 2023.
There will be a district Fire meeting on November 9, 2023.
The next Board meeting is set for Wednesday, December 13, 2023, at 7:00 PM.

There was a motion by Bob and a second by Nick to adjourn the meeting at 7:50 PM. Motion carried 3-0.

Amy Brueggen
Town Clerk



